Redacted

From:
Sent: 1/22/2013 4:53:29 PM
To: Kito, Michele (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Simon, Sean A"

(sean.simon(@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1);
Redacted

Bcec:

Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL: PG&E's Response to Energy Division's Data Request Re PU
Code 910-911: Responses 1B, 1C, 1D, 1E, 1F, 2a, 2b, 2¢, 8§, 9, and 10

Sean -

We are working on gathering this information and expect to be able to provide at least an approximate
FTE, if not more detailed information to you by Thursday.

Thank you,
Redacted

Pacific Gas & Electric Company
Regulatory Affairs: Energy Supply

Redacted ‘

From: Simon, Sean A. [mailto:sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov}

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2013 1:55 PM
To: jRedacted ; Kito, Michele
Cc: \Redasted - ] Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)

Subject: RE: CONFIDENTIAL PG&E S Response to Energy Division's Data Request Re PU Code 910-
911: Responses 1B, 1C, 1D, 1E, 1F, 2a, 2b, 2¢, 8, 9, and 10

Lauren,

Quick follow up question on PG&E’s response to Question 1B. Assuming that the 39.22
Energy Procurement FTEs identified in PG&E'’s response does not include staff working in
PG&E’s transmission dept, can PG&E provide the number of employees and FTEs working on
transmission that worked on the RPS program in 2011. If you only have the FTE number that
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is fine.

Please respond by Thursday, January 24.

Thanks much

Sean A. Simon

Analyst - RPS Program

CA Public Utilities Commission

415-703-3791

Redacted

From:
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 9:40 AM

To: Simon, Sean A.; Kito, Michele

Cc:[Redacted | Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: PG&E's Response to Energy Division's Data Request Re PU Code 910-911:
Responses 1B, 1C, 1D, 1E, 1F, 23, 2b, 2¢, 8, 9, and 10

Michele and Sean -

Attached please find PG&E's response to Energy Division's Data Request Re PU Code 910-911
(responses to questions 1B, 1C, 1D, 1E, 1F, 2a, 2b, 2¢, 8, 9, and 10).

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Thank you,

Redacted

Sr. Regulatory Analyst
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Regulatory Affairs: Energy Supply

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street, MC BYA | San Francisco, CA 94108

ph 415-973-8340 | [Redacted
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